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To whom it may concern 

 

 

The Ministry of Health of Ukraine expresses its sincere appreciation for your 

continued cooperation and unwavering support of our national healthcare system, 

especially during these exceptionally difficult times. Your commitment to 

safeguarding human life and ensuring access to essential medical care has been critical 

to our collective humanitarian response. 

As a result of the ongoing full-scale war against Ukraine, our healthcare system 

continues to face severe challenges. While the government continues to prioritize 

healthcare within its means, the financial burden of wartime expenditures has 

significantly restricted our ability to meet the growing and urgent needs of hospitals 

and patients nationwide. Despite our best efforts to ensure continuity of medical 

services, the cumulative effect of these conditions, as well as disrupted logistics, has 

led to critical shortages of essential medicines and medical devices across the country. 

One of the most pressing concerns is the shortage of goods for treating 

cardiovascular diseases. Cardiovascular diseases remain one of the leading causes of 

death in Ukraine and require uninterrupted access to essential treatments. The lack of 

access to these medicines and medical devices poses a grave threat to public health and 

may result in increased morbidity, avoidable mortality, and added strain on already 

overstretched emergency and inpatient services. 

In light of the above, we respectfully appeal to you to consider providing 

humanitarian aid of essential medicines and medical devices for the treatment of 

cardiovascular diseases. Your contribution will directly support the stabilization of 

patient care, ensure the continuity of critical treatments, and ultimately save lives.  

An annex detailing priority goods is enclosed for your consideration.  We remain 

at your disposal to coordinate logistics, provide technical details, and facilitate any 

necessary formalities to ensure the timely and effective delivery of aid. 
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Contact person of the Ministry of Health of Ukraine: Maryna Chernyshova 

(email: support.moz@moz.gov.ua, tel. +380639700190). 

Please accept our highest consideration and gratitude for your enduring 

solidarity with the people of Ukraine. 

 

Annex on 3 sheets. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Minister                         Viktor LIASHKO 
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